
Drop-in support is a service that can be accessed by people with no need for an appointment; 
they can seek assistance and support with issues that may be affecting them. 

 

Drop-In does not require a referral to be made, just give us a call or e-mail and quote  
‘drop-in’ to arrange a suitable time to discuss your issues with a member of our team or pop 

in to one of our Drop in sessions. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
              

 
 

 

 
 

Family and Household Support, North East Locality, 101 Niddrie Mains Road, 
EDINBURGH, EH16 4DS, 0131 529 7168 

northeast.familyandhouseholdsupport@edinburgh.gov.uk 
 

Leith Library 
28-30 Ferry Road 

(1st & 3rd Monday of each Month) 
 

North East Locality Office 
(weekly) 

 

Portobello Library, 14 Rosefield Avenue 
(1st & 3rd Thursday of each Month) 
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